		RE COUNCIL ERVICES CONTROL
		2023
D:	 	

PLANNING NO 232807

Dear Sir/madam.

I am writing to strongly object to the planning of the communal living in Tump Lane.

1/. They are not helping themselves to integrate with the people already living there, knocking down garages that people have used for over forty years just to make parking spaces, it's crazy,

As for the communal house, if there is a function there, that can seat over fifty. Where are they going to park to park, What is wrong with using any of the other 4 local community halls.

2/ Altering the top of Tump Lane is asking for trouble, where will the people park for picking up the children from school.

There is an awful lot of traffic from the new business venture at the farm with massive tractors and trailers up and down this lane 20 to 30 times a day, making it narrower will bring more problems with accidents to follow.

3/. At the end of the day the communal living is in the wrong place, what do the government know about Tump Lane, nothing, since it was brought up last time there has been another 5 houses almost built at the Pilgrim coming out onto Tump Lane. That's enough.

4 Queens Close

Wormelow

Ronnie